
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we will be learning about non-chronological reports and planning to 

write using paragraphs. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be learning how to add and subtract two 2-digit numbers. We 
will also be learning to tell the time to the nearest 5 minutes.  

 

In Science, we will be continuing our work on scientific investigations. We will be 
making parachutes and looking at what determines their speed. 

 

In IPC, we will be learning about famous scientists such as Isaac Newton and 
Alexander Graham Bell.  

 

In PSHE, we will be learning about relationships and about good, safe touching. 

 
In ICT, we will be learning how to improve our typing skills. 

 

For Spellings, please practise any words that have the following sounds in with 
your child. They will then be tested on 10 random words that have this sound in on 

Thursday to see how they are applying their phonics learning to spelling.  

 
Mr Chad’s group: ‘ff’ as in ‘cliff’ and ‘ll’ as in ‘bell’ 

Ms Nadine’s group: ‘ar’ as in card, barn, far. 

Mr Spencer’s group: ‘ur’ as in fur. We will also be revisiting sounds covered so far. 

Mrs Burgess’ group: Revising consonant clusters we have looked at this term.  
Ms Dianne’s group: Revise ‘ear’ as in fear, ear, and ‘air’ as in fair, hair. 

Ms Claire’s group: ‘i_e’ as in ice and ‘o_e’ as in cone, dome,  

Ms Dipti, Ms Clara and Ms Asma’s groups: 10 Year 2 Tricky/High Frequency Words, 
as found in their communication book.   
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 Sunday 13 May is our half term so school will be closed.  

 Ramadan is likely to start on the 15 May; school timings during Ramadan are from 8am to 

1pm.  

 ECAs have now finished; please ensure your child is picked up at 1pm every day during 

Ramadan and at 1:40pm after Eid.    

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

  The week ahead in Year 2         (14-17 May 2018) 



Yours faithfully, 

 
Year 2 Team 


